
Mr. David Fleury 
Water Quality Office 

One reen Ridge Road 
Pitts ord, New York 14534 
Aug st 2, 1979 

New York State Department of Environmental C servation 
Ray Brook, New York 12977 

Dear Mr. Fleury: 

I have the dreadful feeling that I am getting in 0 the middle of a Great Bureau­
c rat ic Shuffl e! 

I would appreciate your perusing the enclosed correspo~dence, starting with the 
penultimate paragraph of Mr. Sussdorf's letter of October 20, 1978. 

All we of the Eagle Lake Property Owner's Association are asking is for someone to 
take a sample of the floating objects in Eagle Lake, Essex County, and tell us who 
is correct: Mr. Smith of New York, Mr. Norvell of Connecticut , or neither of the 
above. 

Naturally, our concern is that these objects could be symptomatic of a change in 
the nutrition level of the lake caused by the addition of phosphorous. If this is in 
fact correct, then we want to take whatever steps - together with the offices of 
the D.E.C. - which are necessary to reduce and/or eliminate this situation. 

I would sincerely appreciate either your checking this out for us or sending this 
correspondence on to someone who could. 

Thank you for your interest. 

cc: Mr. David Smith 

Very truly yours , 

Robert C. Stevens, Past President, 
Eagle Lake Property Owner's 
Association 
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